
 

Key Stage 2 Letter 

Thursday 22nd February 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2:         3.15pm – 4.30pm 

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6:  4.45pm – 6.00pm 

The Disco for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 is taking place on Thursday 22nd February at 4.45pm. 

KS2 will enter the Disco via the school office entrance, to be marked in on arrival. 

The Disco will finish at 6.00pm.  Your child/ren will be exiting from their classrooms. 

 * Year 5/6 collection - KS2 playground * Year 3/4 collection - KS1 playground * 

If your child attends Wrap-around, please send them to school with a change of clothes for                                

the Disco, in a clearly labelled bag. 

As before, please can we ask that parents DO NOT enter the school building on the night of the Disco. 

The entrance fee for the Disco is £2.50 this includes a drink, snack and a sweet treat. 

Online payments / forms are accepted under ‘events’ on the Classlist app. 

Tickets purchased online via Classlist DO NOT need to return this permission slip. 

There will be opportunity to purchase additional hot foods, snacks, drinks and toys if you wish to send 

your child with extra spending money.  

 

If your child suffers with any allergies, please ensure that you bring this to the attention of the PTFA.  

Please complete the ticket in full and deliver to the PTFA Box in the KS1 playground                                         
along with the £2.50 entrance fee. 

 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Class:   __________________________________   Year: __________ 

Consent to leave school unaccompanied:        Yes / No 

Parent Signature:  _________________________________________ 

Thursday 22nd February 


